 Y6 THORNBRIDGE
RESIDENTIAL VISIT

Travel arrangements

November 2018
The children will be leaving school at approximately 9.30am and arriving back in school at 2.30 pm. Therefore they need to be dropped off and picked up from school as normal.
Days when the different classes will be going

J11 –  7th - 9th November

J12 - 12th – 14th November

J10 – 14th – 16th November
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